
Sites Reservoir Mitigation Providers and 
Construction Contractors 
Interactive Workshop

The Sites Project Authority continues to make progress towards building a more resilient and 
flexible water future for California. The Authority plans to begin construction of the new 
offstream 1.5-million-acre-foot, Sites Reservoir in 2026 and begin operations as early as 
2031. In addition to ongoing planning and engineering, current activities include 
development of a compensatory terrestrial biological mitigation strategy to meet Project 
requirements in advance of effects that could result from Project construction and 
operations. Coordination between the Authority’s engineering and mitigation planning 
teams is integral to the success of achieving the Project schedule.

The Authority will be conducting a workshop to provide updated Project information to 
mitigation providers and solicit input and feedback from mitigation providers to inform 
continued development of a strategy to meet the Project’s mostly terrestrial biological 
compensatory mitigation requirements for both construction and operation. The overall goal 
of the Authority for its terrestrial biological compensatory mitigation is to meet all 
regulatory requirements while also meeting the Project’s schedule and budget, in a way that 
seeks to deliver additional benefits to the local and regional biological and human 
communities. A Project update will also be provided for interested construction contractors.

Please join us for this presentation and interactive discussion that will be hosted by the 
Authority. The Authority’s Agents will present an update of the Project’s status and share 
information on development of the Authority’s mitigation strategy, including packaging, 
contracting, and scheduling. This is an opportunity for all providers and contractors to 
receive updated Project information, and for mitigation providers to give early input and 
feedback on the Authority’s strategy for terrestrial biological compensatory mitigation. 

For more information about the Sites Reservoir Project, 
please visit www.sitesproject.org

DATE: LOCATION:

Wednesday, October 25 Maxwell VFW Hall
250 Oak Street, Maxwell CA 95955

TIME: POINT OF CONTACT:

1:00 to 4:00 pm, with one 
hour for discussion

Alicia Forsythe
aforsythe@sitesproject.org
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